Steven SeEe

From: Richard Telesmanick <telesmanick@telesmanickconsulting.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 12:28 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: | Support Bill H-5351

Dear Representatives Jacquelyn Baginski and Donna Policastro:

| am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351 and to urge you to support it as well.

As Kristina Tasca's uncle, | have seen firsthand the dedication, hard work, and expertise she brings to her
profession. Kristina is not only a highly qualified provider, having spent years in nursing school and attending
extensive training, but she is also a hardworking mother of three children—all under the age of three. Despite
the demands of both her career and family, she has built a successful spa that showcases her professionalism
and passion for patient care.

| trust Kristina completely and want the ability to choose her as my provider. She has the training, experience,

and work ethic necessary to provide top-quality care, and she should have the opportunity to practice to the full
extent of her abilities.

Please support Bill H-5351 and ensure that skilled professionals like Kristina can continue to serve their
communities.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best regards,

Richard P. Telesmanick

22 Sorrell Rd

North Providence RI 02904
508-846-1613



